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We hope you have all had a good Easter break. The children have come             

back and settled into school routines really well and have done some 

fantastic learning this week! We have completed some reading 

comprehension activities this week. This is an important part of their 

progression in reading in year 2. Please ensure you are continuing to 

listen to your child read aloud, ideally once a day, and when you do, 

please check their understanding of the text by asking questions. Your                        

child will be sent home with their reading activities for you to have a look through. 

 

    Thank you for the boxes that have been brought in so far, if you have not               

done so yet please bring them in next week.  

 

We are really looking forward to our Great Fire of London day next Tuesday. 

Please ensure your child has something to dress up in for the day. This 

doesn’t have to be anything new, refer to the letter that was sent for ideas. 

Please ensure you have paid. If you are having difficulty paying for this, 

speak to us and we will see what the school can do to help.   

 

    Tuesday 29th April – Great Fire of London Day  

 

         6 + 9 = 15                            7 + 9 = 16 

                             2x table  

Please encourage your child to practise these Learn Its at home. 

 
We will pick up spellings and homework from next week. 

 

 

 

 Thank you for your support and we hope you have a lovely break. 

The Year 2 Team  


